
Please find below the remaining amendments to the Rules and Regulations for full 
compliance with the Governor’s Executive Order on Red Tape Reduction.   

Please mail written comments to the Board of Architects; 445 Dexter Avenue, Suite 4010; 
Montgomery, AL  36104 by 07/05/2024.   

 

 



 

 

 


